
Gwaun Cae Gurwen Dental Practice  
We have been open throughout the Covid -19 pandemic following Welsh 

Government advice and guidance for patient for Urgent treatment. 

Throughout the Covid-19 pandemic since the end of March , GCG Dental Practice has 
been open for all patients including weekends and bank holidays.We would like to thank 
all patients for their understanding and support and we want to take this opportunity to 

inform patients how things might be different on their next appointments as 
restrictions relax.

Reception:-  01269  822885 website:- gcgdentist. email:-   gcgdentist@aol.com
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Video 
assessments 

The practice can 
provide video 

assessments for 
patients!! 

Reduced seating 
in waiting area 

Toilets usage. 

We advise patients 
to go to the toilet at 
home before they 
attend the practice

MEDICAL HISTORY AND 
COVID-19 TRIAGE FORMS. 
The practice will ask 
patients to complete 
these forms before 

appointments- 
available via the 
practice website.

WHEN YOU ARRIVE 
When you arrive phone 
the practice beforehand 

as entry and waiting room 
restrictions will exist for 

patients safety. 

We will supply you with a 
face mask

PPE 

The practice will 
continue to provide 

high standards of care 
and excellence in 

infection control with 
correct PPE



Your 
Safety is 
our 
priority. 
To enhance your safety we 
have invested in a state of 
the art dental air purifying 
system.


Our Air systems draw in 
harmful matter from all 
corners of the room. 
Providing a safer 
environment for you and our 
dental team.
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